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LEE A. ISRAEL, MAYOR

January 7, 2022

Dear Neighbors:

We at Village Hall would like to start off by wishing everyone a very happy and healthy New Year. I
am sincerely hoping for a kinder, gentler 2022 as I believe we have all had enough of the
difficulties and challenges surrounding 2021. As such, I sincerely wish all of our residents, family
and friends the best for the year to come. Stay safe, healthy and rest assured that the Board is
working relentlessly in our support of the overall welfare and prosperity of our community.

The next meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Tuesday, January 11, 2022 at 6:00
p.m. via zoom. Please contact Village Hall for the zoom information if you would like to join our
meeting.

In addition to our regular monthly business, there will be a public hearing on the tentative Village
budget for fiscal year 2022/2023. We are pleased to report that the amount of the tax levy
to be collected remains the same as last year. My complements and thanks to the village
board for their vigilance in actively managing expenses and operating in a fiscally responsible
manner. We have always made it a priority not raise village taxes and have only done so rarely
and for the most extreme circumstances throughout my tenure in office. Copies of this budget are
available upon request at Village Hall.

I would like to note that we are getting many complaints about pet waste that is not being cleaned
up on our village streets and being left on neighboring lawns and properties. This is not only
unsanitary, but disrespectful and illegal per village code. Please be sure to clean up after your pet
as I urge fellow residents’ to record, report and issue complaint against offenders who will be
actively prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law.

We hope you can join us on Tuesday evening and look forward to your participation. Once again,
Happy Holidays and thank you for being a part of the Woodsburgh community.

Very truly yours,

Lee I§rael
Mayor




